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UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

OFFICE OF THE DEAN
COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING
BERKELEY 4, CALIFORNIA

April 26, 1957
C=-81L6

Mr. Sherman Gee
1199 Laurel Street
Berkeley 8, California

Dear Mr. Gee:

I want to compliment you on your scholastic performance
during the past year and to extend my sincerest wishes that
you will continue to maintain your excellent record during
the balance of your stay at the University. You should feel
a great sense of accomplishment in attaining your high grade-
point standing in your engineering curriculum, especially in
view of the keen competition which you experienced. It is my
belief that those who are successful in their engineering
studies will, in general, be equally successful in the engi-
neering profession upon graduation.

I would like to have the pleasure of meeting you and
discussing with you your experiences during the past year and
your plans for the future. If you have the time and wish to
do so,; I suggest that you arrange an appointment with me by
calling at Room 318 Engineering Building.

Again, my congratulations.
Sincerely yours,

//Jf.A. Putnam

“ Assistant Dean
College of Engineering

JAP:ck
cct Iee and Mrs. Edward Gee
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